
 
 

Temperature screening at Ocotillo and Chandler 

entrances starting December 16  

Select entrances closing 

 

To support the health and safety of our on-site workers, Intel will implement 

temperature screening at Ocotillo and Chandler campus entrances starting 

December 16.  

 

Intel’s Arizona sites are still in Phase Zero of Intel’s return to workplace approach, 

and only workers performing essential work on-site or for another authorized 

purpose should be entering Intel facilities. If you are working remotely, please 

continue to do so.  

 

How it works 

When you enter the site, please display the results of your health check mobile 

survey or verbally confirm you’ve completed your pre-entry health screening to 

attending personnel.  

 

Then, depending on the entrance, your temperature will be taken with either 

thermal screening technology or an infrared no-contact thermometer wrist scan. If 

you have an elevated temperature (≥100.4°F/38°C), you will not be permitted entry.  

 

If you prefer, private screening is available in OC8-101. A Chandler private screening 

location will be added in early 2021. 

 

Temperature information generated is viewed real-time by authorized Intel 

personnel. No temperature or other personal information is stored or otherwise 

processed.  

 

http://www.intel.com/healthcheck
http://www.intel.com/healthcheck


Temperature screening starting December 16: 

Entrance Hours of Operation 

OC2 Lobby Monday – Sunday, 24 hours 

OC8 Lobby Monday – Sunday, 24 hours 

OC Skipper's Turnstile Entrance closing 

CH4 Lobby Monday – Sunday, 24 hours 

 

In early 2021, we will begin temperature screening at additional entrances as well as 

closing additional select entrances. 

 

More information about the temperature screening is available in the Arizona 

Temperature Screening FAQ. 

 

Staying Safe at Home and at Work  

Please continue to practice important safety protocols to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 such as wearing face masks, social distancing, thorough handwashing, 

and staying home if you feel unwell. 

  

Thank you for your support through this challenging time. Your health and wellness 

continue to remain a top priority, whether on our site or at home. We will update 

you if there are further changes. 

 

Questions? 

 

Contingent workers should obtain information from their company representatives. 

For Intel policy guidance please visit supplier.intel.com. 

 
 

Intel Confidential – Internal Use Only. Legal Notices 

Refer to the Employee Privacy Notice for information on Intel’s privacy practices. Refer to the COVID-19 Privacy Notice and 

the COVID-19 Privacy Protocol for information on Intel’s privacy practices relating to the collection of health-related personal 

information during the pandemic. 

  

 

http://goto.intel.com/AZ-Temp-Screening-FAQ
http://goto.intel.com/AZ-Temp-Screening-FAQ
https://www.intel.com/content/www/us/en/supplier/overview.html
https://www.intel.com/content/www/us/en/legal/trademarks.html?iid=CorporateV3+Foote
https://circuit.intel.com/content/corp/Global_Employee_and_Global_Contingent_Worker_Privacy.html
https://circuit.intel.com/content/dam/it/infosec/Privacy/Intel-COVID-19-Privacy-Notice_FINALABS_3.19.20.pdf
https://circuit.intel.com/content/dam/it/infosec/Privacy/Intel-COVID-19-Response-Data-Processing-Protocol_FINALABS_3.19.20.pdf

